
The weigh-ins for the IHSA Bass Fishing State Finals will be streamed on the NFHS Network on Friday, May 
21, and Saturday, May 22.  The streamed broadcast will begin at 3:00 p.m. each day.  Here are the links 
fans can use to access the streams: 
 
Friday, May 21  https://www.nfhsnetwork.com/events/ihsa/gam76cee76d34 
 
Saturday, May 22 https://www.nfhsnetwork.com/events/ihsa/gam97cbcf61e1 
 
Individuals interested in watching the streams will need to purchase a $10.99 monthly subscription from 
the NFHS Network, and information for creating a subscription can be found at the above links.  Individuals 
interested in watching the weigh-ins are encouraged to do so through the NFHS Network stream.  Due to 
COVID-19, limited space will be available for on-site viewing of the weigh-ins and spectators in general. 
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